
2949- In my opinion as a Licensed Civil Engineer and Project Manager, this bill is critical and 
supports HB2151 in holding bulk oils and liquid fuels terminals companies accountable for 
protection of their facilities from earthquakes and mitigation as needed. With ever demanding 
work loads for State employees, a third party can provide the resources to oversee and hold them 
accountable protecting Oregonians taxpayers.


